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- *State of North Carolina 

,- Department of Environment, 
Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Environmental Management 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor 
Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 
A. Preston Howard, Jr., P.E., Director 

August 15, 1994 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Jerome Rhodes, Chief 
Hazardous Waste Section 

FROM: 
e 

Preston Howard &da 

SUBJECT: Camp Lejeune 
Draft Final RI,FS,PRAP, and ROD for Operable Unit #l 
Onslow County 
Project No. 94-33 

The Division of Environmental Management has completed the 
I-- review of the subject document and offers the following comments 

at this time. 

Air Quality 

The selected remedy will not require an air permit and will 
not need to be registered with the Air Quality Section. 

Pages vi, vii, viii, 1,4,7,8,9,10,11 of the report have been 
copied and will be retained on file by the Air Quality 
Section. This information will be public information. If 
this is unacceptable, CLMCB, or Baker Environmental must 
contact NC DEHNR. 

Water Quality 

It is not clear how Camp Lejeune will dispose of the treated 
groundwater. 

Groundwater Section 

We recommend that the five year review, as stated on page 49 
of the ROD, be mandatory; as the groundwater treatment 
system addresses source areas only. 
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If there are any questions, please advise. 

APHjr/sbp/SWM2. 

cc: Alan Klimek 
Steve Tedder 
Wilmington Regional Office 
Central Files 
Groundwater Section Files 


